
Hello Sliney families,

I am excited to tell you that our PTA has registered with amazon 
smile.  If you are unfamiliar with amazon smile it is the exact 
same website as amazon except when you order from the 
amazon smile site the Amazon company will donate five percent 
of your eligible purchases to our PTA.  This is exciting news!  Go to 
https://smile.amazon/com/ch/91-1798323 This is a unique link 
for you to register in support of the John B. Sliney PTA.  Now each 
time you want to purchase from Amazon go to smile.amazon.com 
and your eligible purchases will be credited to our PTA.  It’s that 
simple!

This is an effortless way to support our school community.  If you 
are going to shop on Amazon anyway why not let Amazon give 
back to our school?  Ask family and friends to sign up, so they too 
can help support our children and our school community.  If you 
have any questions please do not hesitate to ask.  You can reach 
us at StandTallSliney@gmail.com

Thank you for supporting our school community,
JBS  PTA
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